From: hob77@aol.com

To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:17:57 AM

| am a landlord in Jackson County and totally oppose this bill. For small landlords like
me who try their very best to maintain good tenant/landlord relations, this bill poses
an unreasonably onerous burden on all of us. It is too heavily weighted in favor of
tenants.

Respectfully,

George Hobdell
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